
STUDENT BULLETIN

November 5* 19&3

NOTICE TO BOTH OFF AND ON CAMPUS GIRLS

We will be voting on A.W.S. (Associated Women Students) 
officers this Wednesday evening at 9:30 p.m. in the lounge 
of the Ladies' Residence.

LOST

1 Botany textbook. If found please contact Edith Wilhelm, 
(her name is inside)

Winter quarter Registration for students now on campus is 
scheduled for next week - November 11-15. Registration 
booklets will be available in the Administration Building, 
It is not necessary that winter quarter charges be paid 
at the time of registration, but they should be paid on or 
before the date that the new quarter commences, January 7*

Program Outlines for all programs in the Junior College 
and Bible College have”been prepared to assist students 
in planning both their immediate schedules and their long 
range schedules. If any student did not receive one and 
desires a copy, he may secure a copy from the Registrar 
or make use of the reference set which has been placed 
in the library.

It is desirable that students learn how to plan their own 
schedules, and not depend upon their advisors to do so.
It is the primary role of the advisor to check and approve 
schedules.

There will be a Missionary Council meeting at 6:iq.5 this 
Thursday morning.


